Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 2:57 PM

To: Puco Docketing

Subject: comment for 17-2295, 18-0488, 18-1607 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GK2LO:ref ]

In reviewing the many comments on the Emerson Creek Wind Farm, the Republic Wind Farm, and the Seneca
Wind Farm, I notice that many of the pro comments are made via form letter supplied by the Wind Companies,
i.e. Apex Clean Energy and S-Power, and the majority of these people live nowhere near these wind turbine
projects. I trust that you will take this into consideration and deny these wind companies permits to build these
devastating projects.

Sally J. Norman
Bellevue, Ohio
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